
YOU ARE INVITED to join an 
informational meeting for residents 
of Merrimack, Litchfield, Bedford and 
Londonderry to provide updates on 
the status of cancer in the community 
and address the community’s 
questions hosted by NH Department 
of Health and Human Services (DHHS). 

The agenda will include background on 
the DHHS protocol for responding to 
community concerns about cancer, history 
of the response in Merrimack, most recent 
data analysis, discussion of next steps 
in the investigation, and a question and 
answer session.

For more information about this meeting, 
please contact the DHHS Cancer Program 
at 603-271-4959. For additional information 
on the DHHS’ on-going investigation 
into cancer concerns in Southern 
New Hampshire, please visit the NH 
Comprehensive Cancer Control website 
(www.dhhs.nh.gov/dphs/cdpc/nhcccp.htm).

Public 
Information 
Meeting to 
Address 
Cancer 
Concerns

When: Thursday,  
January 27, 2022  
6:30 PM

Where: Zoom Meeting 
Registration Required

Registration:   
bit.ly/3tih5dT

https://www.dhhs.nh.gov/dphs/cdpc/nhcccp.htm
https://www.dhhs.nh.gov/dphs/cdpc/nhcccp.htm
http://www.dhhs.nh.gov/dphs/cdpc/nhcccp.htm
www.bit.ly/3tih5dT

